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               ************************************************************** 

Anyone who were previously in art class or art club who have not picked up their artwork, please see 

Ms. Jones in the art room ASAP.  This includes paper lanterns, paintings, clay sculptures and 

more!  Please don't leave your projects behind, they will be thrown out if not claimed. 
 

Are you a grade 8 student interested in trades? Camosun College is offering week-long summer 

programs in Carpentry, Welding and Automotive for only $35. See Mrs. McAleer for details. 

Did you forget to buy a YEARBOOK this year?  The publishers sent us too many yearbooks by mistake 

so we have a few more to sell - first come, first served. So come in and buy one right away if you 

haven’t already done so.  For those who have already purchased a yearbook, the yearbooks will be 

distributed on Wednesday, June 27. 

 

And now a call for help: We would like to locate the white bucket and the 12 to 15 tongs that we use 

for the outside grounds clean up. Could everyone please look around your classrooms and the back 

rooms to see if the missing items are there? If so, please bring them to the main office as soon as 

possible. Thank you. 

MUSIC: 

Our Music Department had a great performance last night at Lambrick Park. Thank you Musical 

Theatre, Choir and Jazz Band students!  Also, a big thank you to the stage crew and Mrs. Jones for 

set design, and of course to Ms. Blair and Ms. Meadows for the awesome work you do! 

SPORTS: 

There are still some sports jerseys out that students have not returned. Please bring these back as 

soon as possible as they are expensive to replace, and we would rather spend school funds on other 

things than replacing jerseys.  


